20th January, 1950.

Dear Sirs,
M.V, "MARBURY",

I have to inform you that a F.E. report has
been received from Liverpool on the above vessel in which
it is stated that an suxiliary englne made by Crossley,
No.,139359, has been installed and which was constructed
under specilal survey. As it appears from our records thet
no report has been received on this engine, I shall be
glad if you will forward same at your early convenience.

Yours faithfully,

pro.Secretary,

The Surveyors,

MANCHESTER .
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